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GALLOWAY TWP., NJ – All interested singers are invited to join with The Richard Stockton 
College of New Jersey Oratorio Society in their weekly rehearsals in preparation for 
Mendelssohn’s “Elijah” to take place at the Performing Arts Center on Saturday, April 28, 2007.  
 
The performance, under the direction of Professor of Music Dr. Beverly J. Vaughn, will include 
a diversified choral force of students, faculty and staff and Stockton community members. 
“Experience is not needed, just a willingness to sing and enthusiasm for this production. It is a 
fantastic opportunity for anyone who always wanted to sing in public but did not know where to 
begin.”  
 
The practices will take place on Mondays at 7:30 p.m. in the Alton Auditorium (the former A-
Wing Lecture Hall) on campus.  For additional information, please call Stockton’s Division of 
Arts and Humanities at (609) 652-4505.  
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